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It’s Great to be an EDUGATOR! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear «SALUTATION», 
 
Thank you for your recent gift to the College of Education. We deeply appreciate 
your generosity and investment in the future educators of our nation. 
 
The past week has been one of uncertainty, and will surely be remembered as an 
inflection point that challenged all members of our community to rethink the way 
we approach our daily lives and work. Your generosity and support during 
this difficult time are greatly appreciated. 
 
Stay well! 

 
Glenn E. Good, PhD. 
Dean and Professor 
 
P.S.: Please find above a UF themed puzzle for your enjoyment while you are 
adhering to the suggested Social Distancing measure. 

  


